
PPeennssbbyy  PPrriimmaarryy  SScchhooooll  

CChhiillddrreenn’’ss  CChhrriissttmmaass  FFaaiirr  

  
 

Yes, that’s right... entry to this year’s Christmas Fair is FREE for all the 
Children at Pensby Primary School. The PTA would like to thank all our 
families for their support over the years and have arranged a visit to 
see Father Christmas and a Disco for every child for FREE! 
 
The fair and Reception, Year 1 and Year 2’s Disco will be held during 
school time and the children will finish school at 3:20pm as normal. 
 
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will attend the fair in the afternoon and will have 
their Disco straight after school until 4:30pm. 
 
All of the children will be given the opportunity to visit Father Christmas 
in his Grotto during the Discos and receive a free gift. 
 
All you need to do is send your child into school in their party clothes, 
with some money to spend at the stalls and make sure you collect them 
at the correct time.  
 

On Tuesday 15th December: 

12:00pm Children’s Christmas Dinner (please see separate letter) 

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will finish at 3:20pm. 

Children in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 will finish at 4:30pm. 

TTuueessddaayy  1155tthh  DDeecceemmbbeerr  

22001155  

11ppmm--22::3300ppmm  FFoolllloowweedd  bbyy  

DDiissccoo  aanndd  aa  vviissiitt  ttoo  sseeee  

FFaatthheerr  CChhrriissttmmaass  

FFoorr  FFRREEEE!!  


